

# Director's Monthly Report May – June 2019

Following are highlights for the period of May 16 – June 28

# **May 16**

- Attended the Multiple Exceptionalities classes Blowing League Banquet at St. Roch Parish Hall
- Attended part of the Principals Retreat for Areas 1-2

## **May 17**

- Attended the Science Fair at Cardinal Leger Catholic School
- Attended the official blessing of the new addition at St. Paschal Baylon Catholic School

## **May 21**

 Along with the Chair delivered greetings for TCDSB schools at the we Belong Celebration at Cardinal Carter Academy for the Arts Catholic Secondary School

## May 22

• Delivered greetings at the 30<sup>th</sup> Anniversary celebration at Bishop Allen Academy

# May 23

- Attended the Elementary Track and Field City Finals at Varsity Stadium
- Attended part of the Principals retreat for Areas 3-4

## **May 24**

 Along with Trustee Lubinski, delivered greetings at the Brain Awareness Assembly at St. Cecilia Catholic Elementary School  Along with Principal Auciello, Superintendent Di Marco, and Trustee Di Pasquale attended a site visit of the newly-constructed Bishop Macdonell Catholic School

## **May 26**

 Along with Trustees and Senior Staff had the pleasure of attending the annual Italy –Amo Gala at the Venetian Event Centre

## **May 27**

• Attended the Digital Literacy kick-off week with students from St. Cyril at the North York Public Library

## **May 29**

- Along with Staff and Trustees celebrated the TCDSB Secondary School Special Olympics at the Hanger in Downsview Park
- Delivered remarks at the City Wide Digital Parent Forum at the CEC

## **May 30**

 Participated in a Town Hall meeting at St. Clement Catholic School with Trustee de Domenico

## **May 31**

• Attended and delivered remarks at the E-PAN Plenary event focusing on Equity of Opportunity, Access and Outcomes at St. Bonaventure Church Hall

### June 1

- Along with Trustee LiPreti, Superintendent D'Avella and Community Relations staff had the pleasure to attend the Proudly Pinoy-Filipino Heritage Month event at James Cardinal McGuigan Catholic Secondary School
- Along with Trustee de Domenico attended the annual BBQ and Fun Fair at All Saints Catholic School

#### June 3

- Attended the 2<sup>nd</sup> Annual Elementary Golf Tournament with Trustee de Domenico
- Along with the Chair and Trustee LiPreti attended the Italian Heritage Day celebration at St. Simon Catholic School

• Had the pleasure of listening to secondary students from St. Mother Teresa Academy and Dante Alighieri Academy recite stories, literature and music at the Indigenous Education Week event at the CEC

#### June 5

- Had the pleasure to meet and thank many volunteers at the Volunteer Tea Celebration at St. Agatha Catholic School
- Along with the Chair delivered remarks at the annual Toronto Catholic Principal and Vice Principal Association Appreciation and Awards Dinner at Sala Caboto

#### June 6

• Along with the Ministry of Education, principals, superintendents and Resource/Research staff had the pleasure of attending the year-end review of TCDSB school's urgent critical learning needs

#### June 7

 Delivered opening remarks at the Equity In-Service for TCDSB secretaries and clerk typists

#### June 11

 Attended the year end K-12 Principals Meeting and Mass at Blessed Cardinal Newman Catholic Secondary School

#### June 12

- Participated in the TCDSB Filipino Heritage Day Event at St. Robert Catholic Elementary School
- Attended mass and delivered greetings at the TCDSB Filipino Parents and Educations Evening with Cardinal Collins at the CEC

#### June 14

• Will attend mass and deliver greetings at St. Victor's Catholic School 50<sup>th</sup> Anniversary celebration

#### June 20

 Will attend mass for the graduating Grade 8 students at Holy Family Catholic school

### **June 21**

• Will attend the community barbeque at St. Bernard Catholic School

## **June 24**

• Will deliver greetings to the graduating class of St. Margaret Catholic School

### **June 26**

- Will attend the Year End CEC Mass and Tom Leon and Catherine Temple Award ceremony at the CEC
- Will deliver greetings to the graduating class of Cardinal Carter Academy for the Arts Catholic Secondary School

## **June 27**

- Will deliver greetings to the graduating class of Monsignor Fraser College School
- Will deliver greetings to the graduating class of James Cardinal McGuigan Catholic Secondary School